Charles Judge, 1739-B Poplar Street, addressed the commission regarding an assault that he was
involved in, which occurred in 2016, and he believes the crime is being concealed. Vice Chairman
Orenstein stated he would speak with Mr. Judge after the meeting was adjourned.

George Boston Rhynes, 5004 Oak Drive, addressed the commission regarding a nine-year criminal
trespassing order that he's requesting to be removed. Vice Chairman Orenstein stated he would
speak with Mr. Rhynes after the meeting was adjourned.

ADJOURNMENT
Commissioner Griner made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Commissioner Marshall second. Vice
Chairman Orenstein adjourned the regular session at 6:10 p.m.



